
 

 

 

 

Claudia S.  

“To avoid situations in which 

you might make mistakes 

may be the biggest mistake 

of all.” 

Peter McWilliams, Life 101 

 

October 01, 2016 

EMPLOYEE OF THE 
MONTH 

“I can truly say she has 

the biggest heart and is one 

of our most compassionate 

employees. I am thankful 

we have nurses like her as 

a part of our Alto 

family.” 

 

-Meagan B. 

 
Like us on FaceBook https://www.facebook.com/CirrusConsultingOhio                                               #altostaffing 

3 Simple DIY Halloween Costumes 

Fall is upon us and the chills running down our spine have more 

to do with our recent expansion than the spooky days ahead. 

Alto is excited to announce the opening of our new lobby, on-

boarding department and testing center. Guests can be 

seated comfortably in our spacious lobby complete with 

beautiful hard-wood floors and a News Bulletin to keep up with 

Alto. 

 

Candidates will now have the ability to focus in a designated 

testing center to complete necessary on-boarding paperwork 

and tests without disruption. Our on-boarding department will 

allow candidates to complete the process with the privacy 

and confidentiality Alto has always been proud to provide. 

 

Come see us soon! 

Spooktacular Expansion in Dayton 

 

 

Crazy Cat Lady 

What you’ll need: robe, stuff animal cats, hair rollers and 

thick rim glasses  

 

Ratouille 

What you’ll need: white long-sleeve shirt, white pants, chef’s 

hat, mouse costume for your little one or mouse ears with 

face paint for whiskers 

 

Tourist 

What you’ll need: Hawaiian/tropical shirt, hat, camera and 

flower necklace 

https://www.facebook.com/CirrusConsultingOhio


 

 

PAGE 2 EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
CPR / First Aid 

Dayton    10/14 

CPR/First Aid Class 10/4 

Blue Ash       

Walk in Wednesdays   10/5 

   10/12 

   10/19 

   10/26 

Halloween  10/31 

  

 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

Marquetta S. 10/2 

Tammie D.  10/3  

Linda A.   10/6 

Janine B.  10/7 

Mary F.   10/8 

Alicia B.   10/8 

Rosea C.  10/8 

Toiya T.  10/9 

Maddie P.  10/10 

Katrina A.  10/11 

Susan B  10/11 

Andrea M.   10/12 

Mary D.  10/14 

Meilina P  10/14 

Tammy S.  10/16 

Katalyn L.  10/17 

Debbie M.   10/17 

Keveonna N. 10/18 

Sharda F.   10/19 

Yakeema L.  10/20 

Minda S.  10/20 

Kimberly G.  10/23 

Marcus E.   10/25 

Lisa M.  10/28 

Yvonne M.  10/31  

  

Happy Birthday! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Screaming Pretzels  

Random Fact: Wal-Mart has a lower acceptance rate (2.6%) than Harvard University (8.9%). 
 

 

Orientaltrading.com 

Medical Assistants Week 

Medical Assistants are the 

first touch in the patient’s 

experience, usually 

greeting guests, collecting 

vitals and reviewing the 

patient’s reason for an 

appointment. In doing so, 

they are the patient’s 

advocate. 

 

For this reason and many 

more, Medical Assistants 

are vital to the healthcare 

community and their 

impact is significant,  

 

  

 

 Mini Twist Pretzels 

 Dark Chocolate Candy 

Melts 

 Candy Eyeballs 
 

1. Melt the chocolate candy  

melts according to the  

directions on the package, 

adding a small amount of  

vegetable oil to the mixture  

for easy dipping. 

 

2. Dip the pretzels into the candy melts, coating both 

sides. Place the pretzel on waxed paper making sure 

the bottom section of the pretzel is not filled with 

chocolate. 

 

3. Insert melted chocolate into the top two sections 

of the pretzel. Place a candy eyeball into the top 

two sections. Allow to set until firm 

                                      making the lives of  

  Physicians’ and patients’ better every day!! 

 

 Stay tuned for special gifts from Alto for our all our                  

MAs, CMAs and RMAs during MA Week October 

17th until the 23rd! 

 


